
Thank you for your participation in Caltrans’, California Transit Association’s, and CALACT’s 

joint COVID-19 Transit Survey.  
 

With the pandemic’s initial and continuing impacts on transit more understood, and transit 

providers’ mitigation efforts underway, survey responses have grown similar and survey 

completion rate has naturally dropped. To respect your time, we have ended the survey 

and will no longer be collecting data, effective December 1st, 2020. 
 

We are grateful for your participation. Thanks to transportation providers like you, over 

these past nine months we’ve been able to learn about the effects of COVID-19 on 

California’s public transit systems and better equip stakeholders for planning and response. 
 

The survey data we’ve collected through November 30 will be archived by Caltrans.  
 

At this link, you’ll find a summary of the COVID-19 Transit Survey responses. In the 

coming weeks, operators who participated in the survey regularly will separately receive 

summaries of their responses, including top takeaways and visualizations of data trends. 
 

We’ve also subscribed all survey participants to the biweekly Caltrans Mobility 

Newsletter, which provides insights into COVID-19’s impact on transit, innovations across 

the global transportation industry, and news you can use from Cal-ITP and the Division of 

Rail and Mass Transportation. If you would like to opt out of receiving the newsletter, you 

can find an unsubscribe link at the bottom of each newsletter email.  
 

Again, thank you. Caltrans, the California Transit Association, CALACT, and partners have 

appreciated your time and survey responses.  
 

Gillian Gillett 
 

Program Manager 

California Integrated Mobility 

California Department of Transportation 

 

https://caltransitdashboard.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/survey_summary.pdf
https://caltransitdashboard.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Caltrans-Executive-Biweekly-Newsletter-December-22.pdf
https://caltransitdashboard.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Caltrans-Executive-Biweekly-Newsletter-December-22.pdf

